8/22/16

Natalie Zeigler
Members of Hartsville City Council:

My name is Jerry Lane and about 5 years ago I entered into an
agreement with the City of Hartsville to sale a strip of land to the
City. This was to enable the city to keep progressing and growing
in my direction going out of Hartsville. The strip of land is at 1912
West Carolina, Hartsville, S.C. Johnny Andrews was the city
official that got in contact with me about Hartsville’s desire and
need to own this strip of land at least temporality to help them with
the city’s growth. Because at the time I did not want to sale land
we reached a agreement that was satisfactory to both parties. The
agreement stated that at the end of a 5 year period I could get the
land back at no cost. I have regretfully missed the 5 year time line
only because I let it skip my mind. This note is a request to the
City Of Hartsville to let me exercise this option in accordance of
the agreement at this time.

Sincerely, Jerry Lane



